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4 July 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

CLASS ARRANGEMENTS FOR SEPETEMBER 2023 

 

I am writing with teaching staff details for the 2023/24 academic year as shown below: 

 

CLASS TEACHER TEACHING ASSISTANT(S) 

EYFS Miss Stacey Youngman Mrs Emma Lowers (am) 

Mrs Shelley Rowlett (am Mon-Thurs & Friday all day) 

Mrs Jodie Richards (pm) 

Year 1 Ms Emma Skeaping Mrs Jo Ensinger (am) 

Miss Janette Forth (am) 

Miss Stephanie Shillingford (pm) 

Mrs Lesley Buck (all day) 

Year 2 Mrs Sarah Scott Miss Shillingford (am) 

Mrs Vicky Goodey (am) 

Miss Charlotte Simpson (am Mon/Tue & Thurs) 

Mrs Jacqui Fagg (pm) 

Year 3 Mr Toby Cooper Miss Nicola Lee (am) 

Year 4 Miss Amber Moore Mrs Jodie Richards (am) 

Year 5 Miss Molly Sansom Mrs Vanessa Abbott (am) 

Year 6 Mrs Fiona Collins Mrs Sally Davies (am) 

Mrs Jennie Furlong (all day) 

 

Other teaching staff working across the school are: 

 

Mr Arnold Worton-Geer, Deputy Headteacher 

Mr Sam Mortimer – Senior Leader 

Mrs Lauren Smith, SENCO (2 days) 

Mrs Gemma Higgs will be covering PPA release time (2 days) 

Miss Sam Howes – will be covering PPA release time (2 days) 

https://www.fandbharlow.uk/page/?title=GDPR&pid=217


 

 

Mrs Lee De Howes, Learning Mentor 

Mrs Clare Morgan, Attendance Officer (Friday am only) 

 

Today your child was able to meet their new Classteacher for the morning.  This has given them a 

valuable opportunity to begin to get to know each other.  There will be another opportunity on 

Thursday 13 July 2023 during the morning.  As Mrs Scott is currently on maternity leave, she was able 

to see the class briefly for half an hour.  She will be returning to school on Monday 17 July 2023 and 

will have some pop in sessions with the class during that week. 

 

You will be notified of class meetings being held in September before the end of this term.  These 

provide you with the opportunity to meet the Classteacher and hear about the exciting things planned 

for next year. 

 

We are all looking forward to a new adventure in September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Sue Spearman 

Headteacher 

 

 


